Meeting Notes
May 2, 2016 at 10am

1. The PeopleSoft group reviewed the feedback sent from the ULMS listserv.
2.  The group discussed and finalized the remainder of the recommendations which were stats categories and hierarchy of patron types.
3.  The group also discussed the expiration date piece and found that the libraries who responded were sort of split (in a 60-40 ratio) about this topic.  We decided to send all of that information to David Walker for review and recommendation on this topic.
4.  Final recommendations for all topics are to be sent to David Walker today before 5pm (since our initial deadline given for the group was May 1st).
[bookmark: _GoBack]5.  Christine thanked all members of the PeopleSoft group and this was our last meeting as all of the given tasks were completed.  The group can reconvene if necessary.  

